Exceptional Ebene branch closure on
Saturday 3 September 2022

Please note that Ebene branch will be closed exceptionally on
Saturday 3 September 2022.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Note that you may visit our branches at Royal Road, Curepipe or
Place d’Armes Port Louis which will open as normal until 12.30
p.M.

For any information, please contact us.
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